
 

 

 

ANMF EA UPDATE 3 

Emmerton Park 

Enterprise Bargaining Update 

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) met with Emmerton Park 

management on Friday 27 September 2024 for the third meeting of the Enterprise Agreement (EA) process. 

Unfortunately, while we were unable to make full progress at this meeting, both parties have agreed to 

schedule a subsequent meeting on Monday 14 October 2024. 

 

In the lead-up to this meeting, the ANMF expects Emmerton Park to provide their written response to our Log of 

Claims. We will continue to advocate strongly for improvements to your working conditions and keep you 

informed of any developments. 

 

Please stay tuned for further updates. 

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses and care workers to represent members. This is 

why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand your experiences, 

represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 
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